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From: registrar
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:58 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 4, 2017 9:48 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Paul Wodehouse 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company  

 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
...I am in receipt of this rate hike ... I would like to know if I  (my household of two) use LESS than 
your benchmark 750 kwH per month ( I average 
535 kwH / month)... will the rate decrease starting in 2018 and be affected proportionately ... Overall 
while I am happy with the idea that when I switch a light switch on and the lights do actually come on 
I must tell you that INCREASES such as these are not what I want to see... I am retired, am a cancer 
survivor and am on a fixed income ... please consider that I appreciate the 50% increase in your 
OESP but any counter increases in rates are troublesome. 
Sincerely, 
Paul Wodehouse 

 
 




